
This memo serves to inform you that Dr. Peter Paige, Miami-Dade County's first-ever Chief Medical 
Officer, will be leaving his post at Jackson Health System on Friday, May 6. I am deeply grateful for his 
service, expertise and guidance throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. Dr. Paige’s commitment to 
public health helped us reach the highest vaccination rate in the State of Florida.  

I stand with Jackson Health in their search for Miami-Dade's next Chief Medical Officer, as this role will 
remain critical in our community’s ongoing health, recovery and resilience. 

Please join me in wishing Dr. Paige all the best and thanking him for his exceptional service to our 
community.  

c: Carlos Migoya, President and CEO, Jackson Health System 
Dr. Peter Paige, Chief Medical Officer 
Geri Bonzon-Keenan, County Attorney 
Gerald Sanchez, First Assistant County Attorney 
Jess McCarty, Executive Assistant County Attorney 
Office of the Mayor Senior Staff 
Department Directors  
Yinka Majekodunmi, Commission Auditor  
Jennifer Moon, Chief, Office of Policy and Budgetary Affairs 
Basia Pruna, Director, Clerk of the Board 

Date: March 17, 2022 

To: Honorable Chairman Jose “Pepe” Diaz 
and Members, Board of County Commissioners 

From: Daniella Levine Cava 
Mayor 

Subject: Announcement Regarding Miami-Dade County’s Chief Medical Officer 


